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Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to tell you why I, and many other people from the local area and 
nationally, vehemently oppose Aquind’s Interconnector project. 

A primary point that I would like to raise is the risk of drilling in areas where there 
is already known toxic waste. As a local resident I find it appalling that this has not 
been taken into consideration as a risk to public safety. Secondly, we need to 
preserve the wildlife and green spaces in the local area, which has already been 
squeezed by the many housing developments that have been built over recent 
years. Thirdly, I question why we are not looking at more sustainable sources of 
power from within our own borders and instead relying on nuclear power from 
overseas.

I should be grateful if you could take my comments into consideration when 
reviewing the plan.

Yours faithfully

Dianne Saw
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